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a. The QEP Director used the newly available dataset to update Student 

Success Outcomes. 
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1. Summaries for QEP faculty and student surveys (Sp2023, F2023, and Sp2024) 

are now available. 

2. New QEP Assessment data and Student Success Outcomes. 

3. Collection of DOIs: deadline – 7/25/2024 

4. 



 

 3- Lnmsgkx E`btksx `mc Rstcdms Rtoonqs Bnllhssdd lddshmf gdkc nm 5.13- 

A. After reading student responses and comments, committee members 

proposed ideas and recommendations (brainstorming). To list a few: 

a. Advisors needs to explain to students why they should be in a 

particular pathway, also making connections between degrees and 

career paths.  

b. Teachers may add “Why you’re taking this course” section in their 

syllabuses.  

c. Since now we ran three surveys and four if we include fall 2024 surveys, 

it might be worthwhile to discover changes of their responses over 

time both qualitatively and quantitatively. 

B. Regarding Q17: “If you think you learned a lot and enjoyed certain math 

classes, please let us know about your experience. What is special about such 

classes? Why do you like them? Is teaching in such classes any different from 

teaching in other classes?” This question has been added to the survey since 

fall 2023 to find out best teaching practices at LU. 

a. The committee considers going after the professors mentioned by 

students and interviewing them to extract best teaching practices.  

 

4- Lnmsgkx Kd`cdqrgho Bnllhssdd lddshmf gdkc nm 5.14- 

A. Dr. Jator emphasized the big picture of “Plan, Implement, and Assessment” 

and he said we are in the right phase (place?). 

B. Dr. Jackie introduced a new course Math 1313 – “Mathematics for Allied 

Health,” mainly for nursing majors waiting for an approval. She also briefly 

explained the changes to MATH 1314 – becoming a real college-level algebra 

(formerly MATH 2311). In brief, there will be no college algebra as we know. 

C. Dr. Jator asked Dr. Jackie and the QEP Director to meet and discuss how the 

addition and changes will impact the dynamics of the current pathway 

selection. The meeting is set on July 25th. An earlier scheduled meeting on 

July 8th was cancelled due to Hurricane Beryl.  
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